Systeme Nerveux Encephalo Peripherique
Vascularis
Right here, we have countless book systeme nerveux encephalo peripherique
vascularis and collections to check out. We additionally come up with the money
for variant types and afterward type of the books to browse. The conventional
book, fiction, history, novel, scientific research, as with ease as various
extra sorts of books are readily handy here.
As this systeme nerveux encephalo peripherique vascularis, it ends going on
being one of the favored book systeme nerveux encephalo peripherique vascularis
collections that we have. This is why you remain in the best website to see the
amazing ebook to have.

Bulletin signalétique. 356, Maladies du système nerveux; myopathies;
neurochirurgie 1982
Drugs for Pregnant and Lactating Women Carl P. Weiner 2004 This single,
comprehensive guide details how virtually all of today's drugs and herbal
supplements interact with pregnancy and lactation. Covering nearly 2,000
substances, it indicates precisely whether each one is FDA-approved for use by
expecting or nursing mothers...is known to be safe for use...or is known to
pose a danger. Describes each substance's mechanism of action, side effects,
drug-drug interactions, dosage, cost of therapy, and degree of safety during
pregnancy or lactation. Indicates not only whether the FDA has approved a drug
based on clinical trials, but also whether the drug is generally considered to
be safe in the absence of FDA approval. Includes over-the-counter drugs and
alternative medications as well as prescription drugs. Uses an eye-catching
icon to highlight known teratogens. Makes reference easy with an alphabetical
organization by both trade and generic name, a special index listing drugs by
category, and a user-friendly page format. Also available as PDA software and
in an economical book/PDA software package.
Pathologie des Nervensystems I J. Cervos-Navarro 2013-03-08 Die ersten
Planungen für den Abschnitt "Nervensystem" im Rahmen des Doerr-SeifertUehlinger - damals noch unter der Redaktion von S. SCHEIDEG GER - reichen bis
in die fünziger Jahre zurück. Ihre Realisierung stieß lange auf
Schwierigkeiten, da geeignete und einsatzbereite Mitarbeiter für die verschie
denen Kapitel der speziellen pathologischen Anatomie des Nervensystems nur
schwer zu gewinnen waren. Inzwischen sind mehr als zwanzig Jahre vergangen.
Vieles hat sich geändert. Die Neuropathologie ist heute an den meisten
westdeutschen Universitäten insti tutionalisiert, ihr Erfahrungsgut - soweit
für die ärztliche Praxis wichti- in den Gegenstandskatalog der ärztlichen
Ausbildung aufgenommen. Der ohnehin zeitraubende Aufbau von Abteilungen und
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Instituten für Neuro pathologie fiel allerdings in jene schwierige und
unproduktive Phase der Unruhe und Umstrukturierung an unseren Universitäten und
wurde so beeinträchtigt und verzögert. Darüber hinaus haben zusätzliche
Belastungen der Vertreter unse res Faches im Rahmen der an manchen
Universitäten ausufernden akademischen Selbstverwaltung Kräfte gebunden, die
der wissenschaftlichen Aktivität verloren gehen mußten. Zwar ist jeder von
ihnen weiterhi~ bemüht, wissenschaftliche Anregungen aus der Tagesarbeit
aufzugreifen und eigene Fragestellungen zu verfolgen; die Bereitschaft, sich
zielstrebig und systematisch in größere Kapitel der Neuropathologie zu
vertiefen, um sie zugleich übersichtlich, umfassend und dem aktuellen
Wissensstand entsprechend darzustellen, ist jedoch immer geringer geworden.
Vielen Fachkollegen erscheint diese Art der wissenschaftlichen Tätig keit mit
verbindlichen Terminverpflichtungen neben der Routine und zusätzlich zu
persönlichen Forschungsinteressen zeitlich zu belastend und daher nicht trag
bar.
Current List of Medical Literature 1951
Antihypertensive Therapy F. Gross 2012-12-06 Hypertension has certainly been
one of the topics most fre quently discussed at symposia, meetings, and
congresses during recent years. There may be several reasons for this; three of
them are obvious: firstly, the fact that a large proportion of the world's
population is suffering from various forms of hypertensive disease; secondly,
increasing knowledge of the pathogenesis of hypertension and of the
disturbances underlying it; and, thirdly, the marked progress which has been
made in antihypertensive therapy over the past fifteen years. When plans for
the present symposium were being drawn up, it was felt that it should not
simply bring forth just another meeting on hypertension, but should place
particular emphasis on those aspects which had not been adequately discussed at
previous symposia of this kind. Curiously enough, the topic which appeared to
have received least attention in the past was therapy, although from the
practical point of view this is by far the most important. The choice of
therapy as the main theme of the whole symposium also seemed to be warranted in
view of the relatively long period that had elapsed since effective antihyper
tensive treatment became available; the time had in fact come now to pass
judgement on the benefits as well as the shortcomings of drug treatment as
available today.
Diabetic retinopathy Sics Editore 2014-10-01 Screening for diabetic retinopathy
prevents blindness and visual impairment and offers a good cost-benefit ratio .
Fundus photography is a more sensitive screening tool than ophthalmoscopy . The
screening programme can be the responsibility of the primary care physician
until the patient develops more than mild changes or the sight worsens.
Thereafter decisions about the frequency and methods of screening are the
responsibility of an ophthalmologist, as are all decisions regarding treatment
needs (based on fundus photographs or clinical examination). The maintenance of
optimal glycaemic control and risk factor management are the responsibility of
the patient and those caring for him/her. The treatment of all changes within
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the eye belongs to an ophthalmologist. Visual rehabilitation should be started
as soon as sight-threatening changes are noted in the fundus of a diabetic
patient.
Archiv für Psychiatrie und Nervenkrankheiten 1964
NF-κB-Related Genetic Diseases Gilles Courtois 2015-12-29 This book presents
the diverse clinical, cellular and molecular manifestations of NF-KB-related
genetic diseases. It shows that studying patient-related pathologies affecting
the components of the NF-KB signaling pathway offers the opportunity to
understand the various functions of NF-KB in humans, complementing studies
performed with mouse models. In addition, people treating those patients
acquire a deeper understanding of the molecular basis of the pathophysiological
processes.
Stroke in Children and Young Adults E-Book José Biller 2009-04-20 The revised
and updated second edition of this comprehensive text continues to offer
careful critical evaluation and authoritative advice on stroke, the most
complicated disease affecting the nervous system of children and young adults.
New chapters, the latest guidelines from the American Heart Association, tips
for preventing misdiagnoses, and more provide you with the knowledge you need
to make the best clinical and management decisions of both common and rare
cerebrovascular disorders in the young population. Tightly focused, this fully
referenced textbook fills the void in the literature by including detailed
discussions on topics such as stroke in neonates, atherosclerotic cerebral
infarction in young adults, strokes caused by migraines, stroke during
pregnancy, and a myriad of others. Up-to-date tables containing rich troves of
data along with the careful selection of multiple references further enhances
your acumen. Offers practical, clinical guidance on stroke and stroke related
issues, such as atherosclerotic cerebral infarction, non-atherosclerotic
cerebral vasculopathies, cardiac disorders, and disorders of hemostasis to
broaden your knowledge base. Includes an overview of stroke types, risk
factors, prognosis, and diagnostic strategies in neonates, children, and young
adults to help you better manage every condition you see. Discusses the diverse
etiologies of stroke in children and young adults to increase awareness in the
differences of presenting signs between children and adults. Features new
chapters on Applied Anatomy, Pediatric CNS Vascular Malformation, and Vascular
Disorders of the Spinal Cord to keep you on the cusp of this challenging and
burgeoning field. Presents data from the latest American Heart Association
guidelines for stroke in children and young adults—coauthored by Dr. Biller—to
help you make better informed evaluation and management decisions. Provides
tips on how to prevent misdiagnosis. Offers the latest knowledge on therapy and
rehabilitation to help you chose the best treatment options. Includes more
images to enhance visual guidance.
Current List of Medical Literature 1950 Includes section, "Recent book
acquisitions" (varies: Recent United States publications) formerly published
separately by the U.S. Army Medical Library.
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Neurosurgery for Spasticity Marc P. Sindou 2012-12-06 "Spasticity is one of the
commonest sequelae of neurological disease and during the last few years many
advances have been made in the treatment of this complaint by functional
neurosurgery. This book ... will appeal to neurosurgeons, orthopaedic surgeons
and neurologists amongst others.” Annals of the Royal College of Surgeons of
England
Encephalo-Peripheral Nervous System André Leblanc 2013-11-11 - Sales of the
hardcover were solid, internationally, even as the price grew - The
illustrations are exceptional -- clear, detailed, and completely original to
this book - Softcover/lower cost makes book accessible to broader audience,
including students and residents.
Drug-induced Ocular Side Effects and Drug Interactions Frederick T. Fraunfelder
1982
Neuroscience of Nicotine Victor R. Preedy 2019-03-20 Neuroscience of Nicotine:
Mechanisms and Treatment presents the fundamental information necessary for a
thorough understanding of the neurobiological underpinnings of nicotine
addiction and its effects on the brain. Offering thorough coverage of all
aspects of nicotine research, treatment, policy and prevention, and containing
contributions from internationally recognized experts, the book provides
students, early-career researchers, and investigators at all levels with a
fundamental introduction to all aspects of nicotine misuse. With an estimated
one billion individuals worldwide classified as tobacco users—and tobacco use
often being synonymous with nicotine addiction—nicotine is one of the world’s
most common addictive substances, and a frequent comorbidity of misuse of other
common addictive substances. Nicotine alters a variety of neurological
processes, from molecular biology, to cognition, and quitting is exceedingly
difficult because of the number of withdrawal symptoms that accompany the
process. Integrates cutting-edge research on the pharmacological, cellular and
molecular aspects of nicotine use, along with its effects on neurobiological
function Discusses nicotine use as a component of dual-use and poly addictions
and outlines numerous screening and treatment strategies for misuse Covers both
the physical and psychological effects of nicotine use and withdrawal to
provide a fully-formed view of nicotine dependency and its effects
Tics and their treatment Henry Meige 1907
The Acupuncture Evidence Project John McDonald 2016-12-19
Atti del primo Congresso internazionale di istopatologia del sistema nervoso
1954
Hypnosis and Psychosomatic Medicine Jean Lassner 2012-12-06 During the
International Congress for Hypnosis and Psychosomatic Medicine, held in Paris
from April 28th to 30th 1965 under the patronage of the W orld Federation for
Mental Health, about one hundred papers were presented and the following panel
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discussions held: Electroencephalography and Hypnosis, chairman Prof. H.
FISCHGOLD (Paris); The Teaching of Hypnosis, chairmen Dr. C. CEDERCREUTZ
(Hamina) and Dr. H. RosEN (Baltimore); Hypnosis and Pain, chairman Dr. M.H.
ERICKSON (Phoenix); Hypnosis and the Psychotropic Drugs, chairman Dr. B.B.
RAGINSKY (Montreal). The official languages of the Congress (German, French and
English) were not always the speakers' mother tongues. A certain amount of
editing was therefore necessary before publication, and this retarded the
printing. Approximately half of the papers appear in this volume. We wish to
thank the following organizations for the help they granted the Congress. Prof.
J. LASSNER Secretary-general Preambule Au Congres International d'Hypnose et de
Medecine Psychosomatique, reuni a Paris du 28 au 30 A vril 1965 sous le
patronage de la Federation Mondiale pour la Sante Mentale, une centaine de
communications furent presentees et les colloques suivants eurent lieu:
l'electroencephalographie et l'hypnose, preside par le Prof. H. FISCHGOLD
(Paris); l'enseignement de l'hypnose, preside par les Drs. C. CEDERCREUTZ
(Hamina) et H. ROSEN (Baltimore); l'hypnose et la douleur, preside par le Dr.
M.H. ERICKSON (Phoenix); et l'hypnose et les drogues psychotropes, preside par
le Dr. B.B. RAGINSKY (Montreal).
French-English Medical Dictionary Alfred Gordon 1921
Gbs100 Hugh Willison 2016-06-21 An overview of the historically important
studies that have shaped our understanding of the Guillain-Barre syndrome since
the original description in 1916. Over 100 of the world's leading authorities
on GBS describe the most important landmark discoveries and contributions to
our understanding of this disease.
Health Effects Assessment for Arsenic 1984
Illinois Monographs in the Medical Sciences University of Illinois (UrbanaChampaign campus) 1944
Neurological Eponyms Peter J. Koehler 2000-10-26 Neurology abounds with
eponyms--Babinski's sign, Guillain-Barre' syndrome, Alzheimer's disease, etc.
Neurologists and neuroscientists, however, are often hazy about the origin of
these terms. This book brings together 55 of the most common eponyms related to
the neurological examination, neuroanatomy, and neurological diseases. The
chapters have a uniform structure: a short biography, a discussion of and a
quotation from the original publication, and a discussion of the subsequent
evolution and significance of the eponym. Photographs of all but two of the
eponymists have been included. The material is organized into sections on
anatomy and pathology, symptoms and signs, reflexes and tests, clinical
syndromes, and diseases and defects. The selection of eponyms was based on the
frequency of use, familiarity of clinical neurologists with the concept, and
the significance within neurology of the individual who coined the eponym. This
volume covers some of the classic ideas in the history of clinical neurology.
It will be of interest to neurologists, neuroscientists, medical historians,
and their students and trainees.
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Paraneoplastic Syndromes Robert B. Darnell MD, PhD 2011-04-01 Paraneoplastic
syndromes, defined in this book as "disorders caused by cancer, but not a
direct result of cancer invasion of the affected organ or tissue", once
believed to be rare and esoteric neurologic disorders have assumed increasing
importance as an explanation of neurologic and other symptoms in patients
suffered from occult or controllable cancers. This book attempts a
comprehensive review of paraneoplastic syndromes from considering both clinical
and pathophysiologic aspects. The book is divided into 4 sections: The first is
an overview, classifying the disorders, describing a clinical approach to the
diagnosis and treatment of paraneoplastic syndromes in general and identifying
their pathogenesis. The section discusses the clinical findings and treatment
of individual paraneoplastic syndromes with chapters dedicated to each of the
neurologic syndromes and a chapter discussing nonneurologic syndromes such as
endocrine, cutaneous, and rheumatologic paraneoplastic disorders. The third
section discusses autoantibodies that characterize individual paraneoplastic
syndromes. The final section discusses the paraneoplastic syndromes associated
with individual cancers.
List of Journals Indexed in Index Medicus National Library of Medicine (U.S.)
1977 Issues for 1977-1979 include also Special List journals being indexed in
cooperation with other institutions. Citations from these journals appear in
other MEDLARS bibliographies and in MEDLING, but not in Index medicus.
Uncommon Causes of Stroke Louis R. Caplan 2008-10-09 Most strokes are
attributed to atherosclerosis of neck and intracranial arteries, brain embolism
from the heart, and penetrating artery disease; these are discussed in detail
in many other books. This compendium fills an important niche by providing
authoritative discussions on the other, less common causes of stroke, including
various forms of angiitis, coagulation disorders, infective, paraneoplastic and
metabolic disorders that may be associated with stroke, and a number of rare
syndromes such as Eales disease and Fabry's disease. This new edition contains
detailed, up-to-date information about the nature, diagnosis, and treatment of
those relatively uncommon types of cerebrovascular disease that cause strokes.
It is therefore a unique scientific and clinical resource that provides a
useful reference to help physicians diagnose and treat stroke patients who do
not fit well into the usual clinical categories. New chapters include stroke in
patients with Lyme disease, scleroderma, Cogan's syndrome, Chagas' disease, and
HIV.
Progress in Surgical Pathology Cecilia M. Fenoglio-Preiser 2013-11-21 The
series of volumes Progress in Surgical Pathology was conceived in an attempt to
honor the 70th birthday of Dr. Raffaele Lattes. The original vol umes were the
result of an initial call for papers dedicated to progress in the field of
surgical pathology with contributors from all over the world. The pa pers
published in these volumes have represented examples of classical clin ical
pathologic correlations within the discipline of surgical pathology; other
papers reflect the work being done at the interface between classical diagnos
tic surgical pathology and research in the realm of immunology, molecular
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biology, cell biology, etc. These papers illustrate what is possible utilizing
all of the advances made in basic biology, while remembering that the patholo
gist remains an essential, crucial figure in the analysis of tissues, both with
respect to their diagnosis as weil as the analysis of the dynamic interactions
between cells. There have also been papers that may be characterized as
philosophical or historical, which Iook at aspects of surgical pathology in a
unique way. Five volumes have been published since 1980. The last of these was
pub lished in 1983. For those of you who have been our loyal readers, you may
wonder why there has been a gap in the publication of these volumes. This has
been due to reorganization both among ourselves as weil as with the pub lisher.
Chronic Cassava Toxicity Barry Nestel 1973 Foreword; Workshop participants;
Current utilization and future potential for cassava; Cassava as food: toxicity
and technology; Cyanide toxicity and cassava research at the international
institute of tropical agriculture ibadan; The cyanogenic character of cassava
(Manihot esculenta); The genetics of cyanogenesis.
Escourolle & Poirier's Manual of Basic Neuropathology Francoise Gray 2013-11-15
Now in its 5th edition, Escourolle & Poirier Manual of Basic Neuropathology
continues the tradition of being one of the most respected texts in
neuropathology by providing an introduction to the various diseases of the
nervous system and their underlying pathology. This thorough, yet concise
manual covers the full spectrum of the various categories of neurologic
disease, including neoplasia, trauma, vascular disease, and infection, with
separate chapters on prion diseases, multiple sclerosis, degenerative
disorders, acquired metabolic diseases, hereditary metabolic diseases,
congenital malformations, perinatal diseases, skeletal muscle, peripheral
nerve, and the pituitary gland. To accurately guide the clinician, the most
current techniques in neuropathology are covered in their own chapter at the
end of the book. Richly illustrated throughout, with over 700 images of various
neuropathogical diagnoses such as tumor, stroke, infection, degeneration, and
malformation among others, this new edition of the classic monograph is an
easy-to-use manual for any student, researcher, or practitioner seeking basic
information on neuropathology. Used for decades in all fields related to the
nervous system-including neurology, neurosurgery, psychiatry, neuroradiology,
neuroendocrinology, neuropathology, pathology, and neuroscience- Escourolle &
Poirier Manual of Basic Neuropathology is regarded at the 'bible' of
neuropathology. This new version has been completely rewritten and expanded to
include important updates in genetics and molecular biology, reflective of the
important neuropathological discoveries in those fields over the past
decade.This book is a practical diagnostic tool and necessary reading for
anyone encountering pathological conditions of the nervous system.
Zentralnervensystem 2013-03-13
Guidelines on Food Fortification with Micronutrients Richard Hurrell 2006 This
publication contains practical guidance on the design, implementation and
evaluation of appropriate food fortification programmes. They are designed
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primarily for use by nutrition-related public health programme managers, but
should also be useful to all those working to control micronutrient
malnutrition, including the food industry.The guidelines are written from a
nutrition and public health perspective, and topics discussed include: the
concept of food fortification as a potential strategy for the control of
micronutrient malnutrition; the prevalence, causes, and consequences of
micronutrient deficiencies, and the public health benefits of micronutrient
malnutrition control; technical information on the various chemical forms of
micronutrients that can be used to fortify foods; regulation and international
harmonisation, communication, advocacy, consumer marketing and public
education.
Proceedings 1952
Progress in Neurology and Psychiatry 1965
Erzeugung von Krankheitszuständen durch das Experiment Christof Stumpf
2013-12-01
Le livre de l'interne en réanimation BOUGLE Adrien 2014-01-10 Le livre de
l’interne en réanimation est un guide indispensable à l’interne et au chef de
clinique en réanimation. Pratique et synthétique, il rassemble en 27 chapitres
toutes les pathologies susceptibles d’être prises en charge en réanimation
médicale, chirurgicale ou polyvalente. Sont traités : - les différentes
techniques de réanimation ; - la ventilation mécanique ; - tous les types de
pathologies infectieuses, métaboliques, circonstancielles ; - les états de choc
; - les troubles de l’équilibre hydro-électrolytique, de l’endocrinologie, de
l’appareil digestif ; - la chirurgie cardiaque et la neurochirurgie ; - les
bases de réanimation pédiatrique ; mais aussi la réanimation en traumatologie,
en obstétrique, la toxicologie, les prélèvements d’organe, des notions
d’organisation des soins et d’éthique… Ce livre est agrémenté de nombreux
schémas, arbres décisionnels et tableaux ainsi que d’un index facilitant la
recherche par mots-clés. Cet ouvrage s’adresse aux étudiants préparant l’examen
classant national, aux internes de médecine d’urgence, d’anesthésie-réanimation
ou de réanimation médicale et aux praticiens de toutes spécialités.
Netter's Internal Medicine E-Book Marschall S. Runge 2008-05-13 Gain fast, easy
visual access to the problems most often encountered in practice! This resource
combines hundreds of exquisite Netter images – including several new paintings
created especially for this book - with concise summaries of the most current
medical thinking on common diseases/conditions, diagnostics, treatments, and
protocols - for a single easy-to-use quick-reference guide. Instructive and
memorable Netter plates provide a rich visual understanding of every concept.
The result is a superb source for ongoing clinical reference as well as patient
and staff education. Offers quick access to expert medical thinking on common
diseases/conditions, diagnostics, treatments, and protocols. Presents more than
500 exquisite illustrated plates by master illustrator Frank H. Netter and
other artists working in the Netter tradition to enhance your understanding of
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the material. Presents nearly 40 new chapters, many expanded chapters, and
several new images to reflect the state of internal medicine today—including
increasingly common issues like bariatric surgery and posttraumatic stress
syndrome. Offers more tables and algorithms for enhanced “at-a-glance guidance.
Features annotated citations for additional resources, including websites and
other key sources for practice guidelines and patient education and support.
Presents annotated evidence from key studies that have shaped the current
standard of care.
Handbook of Neurotoxicity Richard Kostrzewa 2014-06-04 The Handbook of
Neurotoxicity is a reference source for identifying, characterizing,
instructing on use, and describing outcomes of neurotoxin treatments – to
understand mechanisms associated with toxin use; to project outcomes of
neurotoxin treatments; to gauge neurotoxins as predictors of events leading to
neurodegenerative disorders and as aids to rational use of neurotoxins to model
disease entities. Neuroprotection is approached in different manners including
those 1) afforded by therapeutic agents – clinical and preclinical; or 2) by
non-drug means, such as exercise. The amorphous term ‘neurotoxin’ is discussed
in terms of the possible eventuality of a neuroprotectant producing an outcome
of excess neuronal survival and a behavioral spectrum that might produce a
dysfunction – akin to a neurotoxin’s effect. The Handbook of Neurotoxicity is
thus an instructive and valuable guide towards understanding the role of
neurotoxins/neurotoxicity in the expansive field of Neuroscience, and is an
indispensable tool for laboratory investigators, neuroscientists, and clinical
researchers.
Human Prion Diseases 2018-06-07 Human Prion Diseases, Volume 153 is designed to
update the reader on the latest advances and clinical aspects of prion
diseases. The book is organized into five sections, including the
pathophysiology of prions and a description of animal and human diseases. This
is followed by detailed reports on recent advances in diagnosis strategies for
the development of novel anti-prion molecules and possible designs of clinical
trials in such a rare disease. An introductory chapter gives an extensive
historical background of prion research, with a final chapter highlighting
recent progress, and more importantly, unsolved problems. Offers an
authoritative overview of prion diseases in humans, detailing the pathogenesis
of the disease, clinical investigations, and the diagnosis of both the genetic
and acquired forms Provides clarity and context by presenting prion diseases in
relation to other neurodegenerative diseases in humans Emphasizes the unique
properties of prion diseases and consequent problems they can cause, both
clinically and in public health terms
Hypnosis Léon Chertok 1966
The Blood Brain Barrier (BBB) Gert Fricker 2014-10-24 Medicinal chemistry is
both science and art. The science of medicinal chemistry offers mankind one of
its best hopes for improving the quality of life. The art of medicinal
chemistry continues to challenge its practitioners with the need for both
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intuition and experience to discover new drugs. Hence sharing the experience of
drug research is uniquely beneficial to the field of medicinal chemistry. Drug
research requires interdisciplinary team-work at the interface between
chemistry, biology and medicine. Therefore, the topic-related series Topics in
Medicinal Chemistry covers all relevant aspects of drug research, e.g.
pathobiochemistry of diseases, identification and validation of (emerging) drug
targets, structural biology, drugability of targets, drug design approaches,
chemogenomics, synthetic chemistry including combinatorial methods, bioorganic
chemistry, natural compounds, high-throughput screening, pharmacological in
vitro and in vivo investigations, drug-receptor interactions on the molecular
level, structure-activity relationships, drug absorption, distribution,
metabolism, elimination, toxicology and pharmacogenomics. In general, special
volumes are edited by well known guest editors.
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